Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office announces
auction for one horse

Monday, December 23, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office will host a silent auction for loose livestock that the Sheriff's Livestock Patrol
has impounded. The auction will feature one horse (gelding) whose owner could not be located.

The auction will begin on Thursday, January 2, and conclude on Wednesday, January 8. Bids can be submitted in
person from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Patrol Office at 4910 North Market Street, Shreveport.

For more information, please get in touch with Sgt. Gary Bailey at (318) 464-7920.




Attachments

MEDIA RELATIONS « PHONE (318) 681-0666 ¢ FAX (318) 681-088-8505 « 501 TRAVIS ST RM 700 « SHREVEPORT, LA 71101 « (318) 6
Page2/2




